Daniel P. Regenold

From: Amanda Ford <amanda@yvettesimpson.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2017 9:30 PM

To: Dan Regenold; dan@empoweruohio.org

Cc: Chaka Buraimoh

Subject: Tomorrow's Debate

Hello Dan,

We are so sorry that we will no longer be able to attend tomorrow's debate. We were hoping to be able to make
it, but in these final 15 days we've had to make some tough cuts to our schedule.

We hope you understand and once again we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
Sincerely,

Amanda Ford

Amanda Ford
Campaign Manager
Citizens for Yvette Simpson

Dan Regenold

From: Amanda Ford <amanda@yvettesimpson.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2017 11:33 AM

To: Dan Regenold; Chaka Buraimoh

Subject: Re: Hi Amanda,

Dan,

Hello and thank you for reaching out about the debate. I think that October 23 will probably work best for us.

Please let me know if there is anything you need from us and also if you can send over what the format may
look like that would be great.

We are looking forward to it.
Best,

Amanda

Amanda Ford

Campaign Manager

(0) 513.549.1196

(M) 704.245.8251

Citizens for Yvette Simpson




